
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We were delighted to welcome Peter 

So from Manila in the Philippines 

who, whilst on a recent visit to 

London, came along to train with 

our sabre team.  

Peter said that fencing at St Paul's 

"was one of the highlights of my 

London trip" and we look forward to 

seeing him again on his next visit to 

London. 

Peter is seen here (in blue) with members of the St Paul's sabre team  
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